Date: 5/4/2017 2:14:29 PM

From: "WSPA Region 4 Secretary"

To: Stephanie Berryhill@enumclaw.wednet.edu

Subject: Co-Rep Election Results

Dear Region 4 members,

Thank you for participating in our recent election. We are pleased to announce that Dawn Long will be joining Cathi Price as our region 4 Co-Representative. Congratulations Dawn!

Dawn begins her term effective July 1, 2017

Thank you,

Cathi Price, Shaun Carey and Stacia Dorman

This email was sent to <u>Stephanie_Berryhill@enumclaw.wednet.edu</u> by <u>dormasl@puyallup.k12.wa.us</u>

Washington School Personnel Association · PO Box 1600, Anacortes, Washington 98221, United States

Unsubscribe or Manage Preferences · Privacy Policy

Powered by